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16 July 2020 

Dear Parents,  
 
I hope you are all well and keeping safe. 
  
As you know the school will move to full opening for all pupils from 7 September. There will be further 
information to follow regarding procedures to protect yourselves, your children and our teachers and 
wider school community.  
We have received advice from the Department for Education about reopening our wraparound and 
breakfast club provision. Whilst it is good news that we can reopen and offer this service, there are many 
stipulations that we need to put into place.  
 
Breakfast Club  
Cost per day will change to £2 per session which includes breakfast (bagels, cereals, juice, toast 
with jam/ marmalade etc) 
Bookings will need to be made via Parentpay - it is no longer a drop in provision 
Numbers will be capped at 30 in the first instant and we will monitor this as we move forward. 
Priority needs to be given to key workers children.  
These children will be organised into their class bubbles in the hall - on 8 tables with 4 on each table.  
 
Breakfast club is available between 7.45a.m. – 8.45 a.m.  
 
Wraparound Care  
Cost per session will change: One child is £4.00 for 1 hour (includes snack) or £7 for 2 hours; 
For two children it will be £7.00 for 1 hour (includes snacks) and £12 for 2 hours. 
For further children please enquire. 
Numbers will be capped at 20 for the first instant - the provision will be in the main hall and outside and 
the children will be organised into their class bubbles.  
Priority will be given to key workers children. 
 
Wraparound Care is available between 3.15 p.m. – 5.15 p.m. 
 
The government are proposing that schools develop consistent groups in our breakfast club and wrap 
around provision, please consider this when booking the sessions for the children, if possible ensure that 
this is consistent every week. Please also bear in mind that cancelations will be charged.  
 
We are unable to take last minute bookings from now on. All pupils will need to be booked in 
advance via Parentpay as far as it is possible.  
 
If you have any worries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the office and speak to Mrs 
Andrews on 01208 73218 or email secretary@st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Alison McDonald 
Headteacher 
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